
Keep an eye on what is in the background of the photo.

Do not share photos/videos of students on your personal social media pages.

Photos/videos can be sent to the staff member who manages your school's

social media pages or they can be sent to info@hazelwoodschools.org.

Follow FERPA requirements by making sure no one included in the photo/video

has opted out of being photographed or filmed.
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